
ONCHAN ROTARY &  
2ND ONCHAN SCOUT GROUP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Friday 14 October 2022, from 7.30pm, 2nd Onchan Scout Group and Onchan 
Rotary are holding a Family Pig Race Night and Supper at the Scout Hall in 
Onchan. This is a fun evening where you will be able to bet on mechanical pig 
races and win prizes.  
      
The mechanical pigs are battery operated and 
race each other over a short course. Everyone 
who bets on the winning pig wins! 

 
 
During the evening we will be stopping to enjoy Pulled Pork Baps. Canned drinks 

(70p) and free tea, coffee and juice will be available all evening. Please let us 

know if you have any special dietary requirements. 
 

The Pig Race Night will be a great evening for all concerned. All monies raised 

will go to Group and Rotary funds. 
 

Please return the slip below and the correct remittance.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Name: Number Total  
 

Individual Tickets @ £5.00  
 

Telephone: Family Tickets @ £12.00  
 

2 adults and two or three  
children  

 

Amount Enclosed  £   
 

Please make cheques payable to 2nd Onchan Scout Group 
 

RAFFLE 
 

We will be holding a Raffle on the 
night. Prize donations welcome 


